
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 30, 2017 2:07:46 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:56 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Russ Johnston

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
STOP.
Hydro one and OPG are a mess.  Clean up the companies to reduce cost by 20% and freeze rates for 5
years while cleanup happens and allow the rest of
Canada to catch up to Ontario high rates so to improve our economy.   Big job
to fix it...but it must begin. No increases until costs are controlled.

-- Attachment --
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